
Dear Sharron – 

We are very pleased to learn our Grant P-685   has been approved.   Thank you so much for the grant 
committees consideration and approval.   We look forward to partnering with you on this great 
scholarship project.   Since the scholarship is for the fall sememster, we resepectly request that the 
District disburse $1,500 , the full amount of their contirbution to the funds as soon as possible. 

Please use the following address to send the check. 

Metroport Rotary, PO BOX 92886, Southlake, TX 76092-0886 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter – 

 

Kathy Hunt 

Metroport Rotary International Chair 

 

 

 


